PSSC Meeting Minutes

-June 2019 -

As of now 303 students for fall. Reduce the classes from 17 to 16. Classes
available on the website.

C & Y space if possible can improve the amount of services they can provide
our school.

Dedicated school space for YMCA is to be assigned for the new after school
program. YMCA still has space available for students.

Field trips for end of the year are mostly covered by student fees. Some
may need a $1.00 payment to go towards activities.

To Celebrate assemblies are coming up. MLA, Glen Savoie coming to give
out certificates.

Fun Day is to happen June 20,
School open June 24" and 25" in case questions or concerns.

Reports cards go home Friday.



